

11 September 2014

Mr John Pierce Chairman Australian Energy Market Commission Level 5, 201 Elizabeth St Sydney NSW 2000

via website: submissions@aemc.gov.au

Dear Mr Pierce

AEMC Rule change – National Energy Retail Amendment (Retailer price variations in market retail contracts) Rule 2014 (RRC0001)

Draft Rule Determination - ENA submission

Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission in response to the AEMC Rule change - *National Energy Retail Amendment (Retailer price variations in market retail contracts) Rule 2014* (RRC0001) – Draft Rule Determination.

The ENA appreciates the work the AEMC has put into the Draft Determination and is grateful for the consideration give to the ENA issues raised in its submission to the Consultation Paper on 27 March 2014.

The ENA agrees with the more preferable draft rule so that consumers are better informed about how prices may change when they enter into *market retail contracts*.

If you have any questions in relation to this submission, please do not hesitate to contact me on 02 6272 1510 or Jim Bain on 02 6272 1516.

Yours sincerely

John Bradley

Chief Executive Officer